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We warmly congratulate President Tusk on the renewal of his mandate 
 
 
(Brussels, 9 March 2017) 

 
 
BusinessEurope warmly congratulates President Tusk on the renewal of his mandate as 
President of the European Council. 
 
The European business community believes that the next 2 years until the 2019 European 
elections will be crucial for the future of our continent. Existential policy choices are facing 
us: on the future of Europe, on how to organise an orderly Brexit, on how to re-create a 
consensus around an ambitious EU trade policy, on how to strengthen EU defense policy, 
on how to shape the next EU budget, on how to further improve the governance of the EMU, 
on how to further develop our Single Market, digitalise our economy and put in place a 
modern industrial policy, etc.  
 
 
President Tusk has strong European convictions. He has proven his ability to reconcile 
different starting positions into smart compromises and excellent working relations with the 
European social partners. 
 
 
BusinessEurope stands ready to continue to support him in his efforts to bring real answers 
to companies and citizens’ concerns and to move the European Union forward. 
We are looking forward to pursuing our excellent collaboration with the European Council 
under his leadership. 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
BUSINESSEUROPE 
 
Contact: 
Peter Sennekamp 
Director of Communications 
168 Avenue de Cortenbergh 
1000 Brussels - Belgium 
GSM : +32 496 919 315 
p.sennekamp@businesseurope.eu 

Sofiya Yevchuk 
Press and Media Adviser 
168 Avenue de Cortenbergh 
1000 Brussels - Belgium 
Tel : +32 (0) 2 237 65 03 
s.yevchuk@businesseurope.eu  

 

mailto:p.sennekamp@businesseurope.eu
mailto:s.yevchuk@businesseurope.eu

